

6/19/25

Bluffview Montessori is closed today, June 19, 2025 as state law prohibits us from conducting public business.

The June Bluffview Board of Directors meeting was inadvertently scheduled for tonight, June 19. Given state law, the meeting date must be changed.

On behalf of the school board, this is notice that today's scheduled meeting has been rescheduled for next Thursday, June 26, 2025 at 6:30 pm (as has the finance committee meeting which will begin at 6:00 pm). The calendar on the school website ( <a href="https://www.bluffviewmontessori.org/calendar/">https://www.bluffviewmontessori.org/calendar/</a>) has been updated, as has the public posting space on our bulletin board.

Sincerely,

Henry Schantzen